From: Mick Ruse

Sent: 10 February 2024 10:17
To: Planning
Subject: 2024/4929 P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links. attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify yvour password etc.

ATTENTION FAST TRACK TEAM
NO. 4 COLLARD PLACE
1 have picked up this application via your website (no notice has appeared unlike that for No. 3).

The side elevation photo is historic. It does not show the unsightly and non horizontal pipework and cabling
running along the wall.

The website does not offer a comment facility hence this e-mail.
Please acknowledge that this will be investigated.
Thanks.

Mick Ruse
1 Collard Place

Sent from the all-new AOL app for i0OS




